
 

 

 

 

NEW HOPE CHURCH 
1522 Baby Doll Rd SW 

Port Orchard, WA 98366 
 

Doors Open 9:30am 
Meeting 10:00am 

Class 11:00am 
Lunch 12:30pm 

Class Resumes after Lunch 
Class starts at 10:00 on days 

with no meeting. 

 

October 8th 
No Humbugs 

With Monica Bayness 
Surface $8.00 

 
 

November 12th 
Rosemary’s Gingers 

With Georgia 
Magarrell, TDA,ADP 

 

November 19th 
Be Good for Goodness 

Sake 
With Judy 

Westegaard-Jenkins 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Puget Sound Tugboat Tolers 
October 2022 

Chapter of the Society of Decorative Painters 

 

 Hello everyone!   

Wow , So much going on with our SDP.  In "my" opinion, we will 
be ok.....we may (or may not) be part of a national society, but 
that does NOT mean we have to quit being "TUGBOAT 
TOLERS".  There will be some discussion at our meeting on Sat 
before we paint with Monica. 
 
I actually worked (with a task master of a tole angel) for 12 
hours!!!!  OH MY GOODNESS.  It was like Christmas....But it is 
over, and I am trying to stick to FINISH one project, then I can 
work on a NEW one.  Will be hard, some may disappear...  I will 
be SOOO happy to be able to sit IN my paint room and actually 
paint.   

 

Hope to see you all Saturday the 8th, and paint Santa with us!!! 
 
 
 

Helen 

 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OCTOBER RAFFLE 

INCLUDES 

2022 AMERICANA 

PAINTS 

2022 BOARD MEMBERS 

PRESIDENT HELEN WYRICH 

VICE PRESIDENT MONICA BAYNESS 

SECRETARY NANCY WELCH 

TREASURER BARB BRADY 

MEMBERSHIP LYNN LILJA 

MEMBER AT LARGE NANCY WALCH 
 

2022 COMMITTEE CHAIRS 

HOSTESS KAREN PLANK 

EDUCATION 
GEORGIA MAGARRELL, 

ADP, TDA 

WAYS N MEANS PATTI PETERSON 

SUNSHINE 
GEORGIA MAGARRELL, 

ADP, TDA 

CHRISTMAS PARTY BOARD MEMBERS 

NEWSLETTER OPEN 

Oct 16 Susan Anderson 

Nov 3 Nancy Welch 

Nov 6 Claudia Hancock 

Nov 10 Judy Meirow 

Nov 18 Patti Peterson 

Nov 22 Monica Bayness 

October Hostess:  POTLUCK!! 
 

No one signed up so tag!  
 We are IT!! 

Please bring foods to share 
😊 

Please let Karen know if you are 
willing to be Hostess for our  

November Class! 

Can’t say that I am not enjoying the nip in 

the air as I head off to work.  Fall is here, 

with Winter and the holidays creeping in! 

This year I will have family ( My side!) 

coming in for Thanksgiving for the first time 

in EVER!  My sister Mary, who designed our 

new logo, will be staying for a few months.  

Winters in Washington are not as harsh as in 

Ohio      .  She will be joining me at the 

meetings while she is here, I can’t wait for 

her to meet you all! 

Please keep an eye on the Calendar and 

remember to bring in your ideas for classes 

next year.   

Monica  

           



Treasurer's Report 

August 2022 - Columbia  Bank 

Checking 
     

Checking Beginning Balance   $  4308.70  
     

  Income   

Aug  Shara Reiner Class (cash)   $     240.00 

  Shara Reiner Class (paypal)   $        65.13  

  Helen's class (cash) (2)   $        30.00  

  Helen's class (Paypal) (2)   $        15.19  

  Raffle   $        21.00  

  Monica’s Class (cash)   $        15.00  

  Barb's class (cash)   $        15.00  

  Barb’s class (Paypal)   $        60.76  
     

  Total Income   $      462.08  
     

  Expenses   

Aug 1528 Monica Bayness   $      150.00  

 1527 Bobbie Takashima   $      100.00 

 1529 Shara Reiner   $      490.00  

  Total Expenses   $      740.00  
     

  Ending Checking Balance   $  4,030.78 
     

Savings 
     

Savings Beginning Balance   $  3,659.79  
     

Aug  Interest   $          0.03  
     

  Ending Savings Balance   $  3,659.82  

     

 

 

2023 Seminar Line Up 

February Holly Hanley 

June Bobbie Takashima 

August Jane Allen 

November Prudy Vannier 

Bring on the Sunshine! 

Let me know if this changes with 

anyone in the Chapter 

Georgia 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY SERVICE 

 
I have been painting with my friends at 
Pinewood Manor.  Just simple stuff 
like rocks that give them a quick 
project they can finish and then 
contribute to the outdoor garden. It is 
a fun way to share our favorite past 
time! 
  
As October starts I will be finishing 
some UFO painted flowerpot turtles 
that got started before COVID but 
never got the finishing 
features.  Getting those UFOs done 
makes tidying my craft room a lot 
easier  
  
Patti  
 

Pjpatti03@wavecable.com 
 

 

mailto:Pjpatti03@wavecable.com


What have you been painting?                                                                                                                               

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

WATCH FOR INFO 

ON OUR NOVEMBER CLASS 

WITH GEORGIA MAGARRELL 

 

 

PAINTED BY MERT 
PAINTED BY LYNN 

PAINTED BY MONICA 



 



 


